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23rd April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Monday 19th May 2025, Year 6 pupils will be attending the Barking & Dagenham Junior Citizen, 
where they will learn life skills from a range of professionals such as the police, firefighters, 
paramedics, RNLI and many more. The event will be held at Romford TA Centre in Romford.  
 
Bonham Year 6 pupils must arrive at school at the earlier time of 8:15am for registration. If your 
child is late, the coach company will not wait and therefore your child will have to remain at school.  
 
The children will arrive back at school by 1pm therefore all children will need to have a packed 
lunch as the dining hall will be closed by then. Please indicate on parentmail if you require a school 
packed lunch.  
 
There is a cost of £1.50 for the session. Please can you pay via parentmail no later than 12th May 
2025.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Year Six Team  
 
 
 
Rights Respecting  
Article 4 Governments must do all they can to make sure every child can enjoy their rights 


